
 

Industrial Visit Report 

N. L. Dalmia Institute of Management Studies and Research organized an industry visit to GIA 

India Laboratory Pvt. Ltd Mumbai on 3rd August 2022 for the PGDM HR students (Batch 2021-

2023). The visit was really informative and educational. Students learned from this experience how 

important it is to align employee viewpoints with the mission and vision of an organization. Students 

also gained knowledge on how to excel as HR professionals in the field.   We would also like to 

express our gratitude to all the team members at GIA for their support throughout the tour. We 

appreciate your efforts, sharing your knowledge with the students, and providing insightful advice 

for the future. 

 

 


